
 
 

 
24 June 2019 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

SRC Movie Night 

 
As we all know movie night is fast approaching. As already mentioned, Movie Night is on Wednesday 3 
July. Our K-2 session will commence at 4.30pm and finish at 6.15pm approximately. Whilst the 3-6 session 
will start at 6.30pm and finish at about 8.15pm. The movies have now been finalised after an SRC vote.  
 
The K-2 movie is rated G, however, once again the movie selected for 3-6 is rated PG. Due to the limited 
selection of G rated movies recently released catering for 3-6 students’ interests we have taken the same 
approach as we did last year. 
 
Tickets are $5.00 per child or $10.00 per family and will be on sale during lunch times this week. As this is 
a school event run by the SRC, only Alfords Point Public School students can attend.  
 
We would still like to keep the movie a surprise for the students but do realise that some parents may wish 
to view the movie prior to next Wednesday. It is a Disney movie that was quite popular when it was released 
last year. If you would like to know the specific title of the movie you are welcome to call the school for more 
information or speak to Mrs Panourgias or Miss Townsend. 
 
Thankyou 
 
Mrs Panourgias & Miss Townsend                           Annette Wein 
SRC Coordinators                                                                                 School Principal 
 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

SRC Movie Night 
Permission Slip 

 
 
I give permission for my child __________________________ of class _____________ to be attending 
Movie Night on Wednesday 3 July 2019. I understand that the K-2 movie they will be viewing is rated G 
and the 3-6 movie is rated PG. 

 
 
Parent/Carer signature_________________________   Date _________________ 
 


